
NOTE TO FILE – DDF ADJUSTMENT FOR DISTRICT 5320 2024-25 DISTRICT GRANTS 

 

Date: August 2, 2024 

Club Name: Irvine 

Project #: P-5256 

Project Title: Foster Children Supplies 

On July 24, 2024, District Governor Chris Skorina and District Foundation Chair Kevin Padilla 
provided an updated DDF list based on the funding available from The Rotary Foundation, which 
differed from the District’s original estimate. 

To manage this, rather than asking each club to resubmit their project, it was determined that the 
District Grants Chair (Gillian Bradshaw) (with input from each club) would upload a Note to file on 
the Documents tab for each project, providing the new DDF, club contribution, and total project 
cost. 

For Irvine, the updated DDF for all projects is now $5,235. It was determined by the club that this 
funding would be applied to their other project applications (P-5257 RYLA, P-5253 Stop the Bleed 
Training, and P-5162 Ensenada Dental and Vision Clinic) and that this project would no longer be 
funded using DDF. 

 
Gillian Bradshaw 
District Grants Chair, District 5320 
 


